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Summer 2018 

New Parents Meeting June 12 
Application Deadline  June 14 
Tutor Workshop  June 14 & 15 
Student’s First Day June 18 
July 4th (Holiday) July 4 
Student’s Last Day July 13 

Fall 2018 

Supervisors Saturday Aug 25 
New Parents Meeting Sept 6 
Application Deadline  Sept 8 
Tutor Workshop  Sept 8 
Student’s First Day Sept 15 
Thanksgiving (Holiday) Nov 24 
Student’s Last Day Dec 8 

Spring 2019 

Supervisors Saturday Jan 5 
New Parents Meeting Jan 17 
Application Deadline  Jan 19 
Tutor Workshop  Jan 19 
Student’s First Day Jan 26 
Spring Break (Holiday)March 16 
Annual Meeting April 6 
Easter (Holiday) April 20 
Student’s Last Day April 27 
 

I hope you attended our 2018 spring meeting on April 21, when Dr. Patti Lehigh spoke 
to the Dyslexia membership who were gathered at All Saints. Patti as it turns out has 
more than one PhD and is the mother of a son with Asperger ’s Syndrome and a 
daughter with Dyslexia and Cerebral Palsy. Patti has worked the “system” to get both 
of her children accommodations and was willing to share with our membership how to 
get help for our children as well. Her advice was so great because it was from personal 
experience and not from a book. Patti’s children are both in college now. Her son at U 
of M and her daughter is working on her Masters degree in Library Information 
Science and a graduate certificate in Archives and Special Collections. We have put an 
outline of Patti’s talk on our webpage to help your own child. I’m sure if you would like 
more help, Patti would be glad to talk with you. Her email address is 
patti.lehigh@gmail.com. Her job takes her out of the country a great deal so email is 
the best way to contact her. I just wish everyone could have been there to hear her 
presentation she was terrific and very informative. I don’t think anyone who heard her 
will ever forget her inspiring talk. I know I won’t. I was there for some of those  
amazing experience because Patti’s daughter, Kathleen, and son, John, were both 

Fling (Continued on page 4) 

Summer School Info 

What a wonderful 
semester this Spring 
Semester has been. 
Great students, 
fabulous tutors and 
terrific supervisors. 
Everyone worked 
together to get the 

best education for our students and 
it worked because 9 students 
received awards for their hard work. 
But our program does so much more 
than just teach reading, we 
encourage self-esteem. Belief in self 
is one of the most important traits 
that an individual can possess. In this 
age of phones and computers that 
can spell, read, and do math it can 
sometimes seem that the phone or 
computer is the smart one and the 
individual is just a dumb operator. 
But, in fact, the phone and computer 
are dumb machines that only do 
exactly what the user tells it to do. 
They don’t give you self-esteem or 

Prez (Continued on page 4) 

Our summer school program is 
probably the most effective 
semester we offer. The students 
make more progress during the 
summer semester than any other, 
because the classes meet every 
day Monday thru Friday. 
Therefore the students don’t have 
that week in between to forget 
what they learned. We find that 
the students do very well in 
summer which makes them better 
able to do well when they start 
their regular school in the fall.  

We have a new parents’ meeting on 
Tuesday, June12th, at 7pm at All 
Saints Episcopal Church, 1508 
South White Station Road, 
Memphis, TN 38117. This meeting 
will include information about some 
common problems that our children 
face daily. It will also give more 
info on our summer program and 
have a Q and A session. This 

Summer School (Continued on page 4) 

Thoughts From the Prez 
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Wish List 

We Don’t Want To Loose You! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The post office 
will not send out your change of address after just 
a few months. So keep us in the information loop 
by returning this form; or you may e mail us at 
caincarson@hotmail.com  In the meantime, you 
may miss receiving two or three news letters. 

____________________________________ 

Name 

____________________________________ 

Address 

___________________________________ 

City                  State      Zip 

Tear off this part of the page and mail to the 
Dyslexia Foundation of Memphis. 
 P.O. Box 240792 
Memphis, TN 38124 

Here is a list of items that were requested by the 
Program Directors.  Some are just wishes others 
are needed.  If you have any of the following 
items or know of a company that will donate 
them please do so.  Thanks “The Staff” 

Help, we especially need your help in replenishing 
the store room supplies. If you would like to give 
a donation of snack food, or toys to the “store”, 
we would sure love to receive them. We need 
snack foods like: 
 Pretzels Chips popcorn 
 Crackers apples etc.  
In individual bags if possible. 
We REALLY need TOYS, GAMES OR 
PUZZLES which are used for rewards in our 
store where the students may redeem their tokens 
for toys. 
 
We need your help. 

Listed below are the donations that many of you so 
generously gave during the spring semester to the 
Foundation. Thanks to all of you for your help. All of the 
items are appreciated greatly. 

 Snacks 

 Patsy Brotherton 
 
 Store & Auction 

Jennifer Blake Patsy Brotherton 
Sarah Carter Laura Dunavant 
Melissa Kennedy Wakefield Family 
Avery Williams Mistie Young 
 
$$ Donation $$ 

 Kathy Curtis Pam Gillespie 
 Ann Vining Ann Wolfe 
 Wenona, Jim & David Kincade 
 

Please Note: We try very hard to make sure we have not 
left anyone off the list and everyone’s name is spelled 
correctly. In spite of that, crazy keys are still pressed and 
mistakes are made. Please let us know of any errors and 
we will try and make the corrections. We never want to 
leave anyone out! 

Here is a list of your Board of Directors. Please give 
them your support and tell them how much you 
appreciate their dedication to the Foundation 

 
2018 -  2019 OFFICERS  

 
Pres ident  -  Karen Carson  

Vice Pres ident  -  L isa  Penn ington  
Record ing  Secre tar y –Sarah Carter 

Cor respond ing Secre tar y -  Andrea Steadm an  
Treasurer  -  L inda F i t zhugh  

 

Board of Directors  
Patsy Brotherton  Sara Carter 
Pam Gillingham Chris Hammond 
Patti Lehigh Lisa O'Neal 
Fairy Rambarren Cheyenne Tucker 
Carolyn Vickers Elizabeth Wakefield 
Ann Wolfe Mistie Young  



PLEASE NOTE: Owing to the Editor / Publisher being very late getting the Newsletter done and also, mainly 
because he lost the dues list and ran out of time to recover it the list is very incomplete. For that I am sorry. Please 
excuse the error and know that we are very grateful to each of you who pay your dues to help support your 
Foundation. Being LD is often very frustrating and sometimes embarrassing as you go through life. I will try to do 
better next time. Thank you for your understanding. 

Congratulations... You remembered...  These wonderful people remembered to send us their  and they are current paid 
members!  Is your name here or did you forget?  No problem you can send a dues check for $20.00 or more to either: 

 Karen Carson The Dyslexia Foundation 

7532 Hatch Circle P.O. Box 240792 

Arlington, TN 38002 Memphis, TN 38124 

.... and pay your dues today.  Dues makes it possible for us to send you Our Dyslexia Newsletter and other mailings 
during the year 

Let’s work together to make our list of paid members grow and GROW!  (If you have sent in your check and your 
name is not here, please let us know — Errors do happen...a lot 
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Anderson, Sharon 
Barnes, James & Sharon 
Bitzer, Art & Brenda 
Brecheen, Tray 
Brotherton, Patsy 
Carson, Cain & Karen 
Carson, Tina 
Carter, Sarah 
Cook, Patrick & Kathie 
Culver, Bethani 
Curtis, Kathy 
Fitzhugh, Linda 
Green, Margaret 
Gillespie, Pam, Auburn & Ryan 
Hammond, Christopher 

Haney, Charlotte 
Hawks, Beckie 
Hullum, Sharonda 
Hutchins, Regina 
Ibrabin, Esrot 
Jones, Kim 
Jonea, Nina 
Kennedy, Melissa 
Kincade, Wenona 
Langley, Renee 
Landrum, Paula  
Lehigh, Patti 
Lucchesi, Sandra 
Mason, Bridget 
May, Brenda 

McCloud, Shelby 
Pudson, Samone 
Sineath, Stewart 
Pennington, Lisa 
Perry, George & Rachel 
Sanders, Tiffany 
Smith, Greta 
Steadman, Jim & Andrea 
Tucker, Cheyenne 
Vining, Jim & Ann 
Wakefield, Family 
Williams, Avery 
Wolfe, Bob & An 
Young, Ykeitha 

Do You Have An E-Mail 
Address? 

W ould you like to save the Foundation some money and get your newsletter sooner? We have realized 
after much prodding that it is very cost effective to have the News Letter sent to those members who 

are into e-mailing by using e-mail instead of snail mail. So E-mail us your address and we will e-mail you 
the next news letter. You can even e-mail us your application if you want to...My aren’t we becoming 
techies. 
Thanks 
Please send an e mail request to:  
cain.carson@memphisdyslexia.org 
An acknowledgment will be sent confirming your request as quickly as possible. 

Kudos to our Staff and Students for a Successful School Year 

 Sarah Carter graduated with a Masters of Science and 
Educational Leadership from Arkansas State University 

 Katie Curtis graduated from University of Memphis whit a 
Bachelor's Degree 

 Robert Lewis made Honor Roll for the entire year with his new 
Bluetooth Hearing Aids 

mailto:caincarson@memphisdyslexia.org?subject=E-Mail%20Address
http://sweetclipart.com/graduation-cap-and-diploma-682


The following students 
completed a book during 
the Spring Semester: 

Book B 

Robert Lewis  Grace Steadman 

Book C 

Ava Hammond 

When a student finishes a book they receive 
their choice of a trophy or a medallion at an 
award ceremony on the last day of school.  
These awards can be engraved for just a few 
dollars. We have an agreement with First Place 
Trophies to engrave these awards for a discount-
ed price. Therefore should you wish to have the 
award your child chose engraved take it to 1st 
Place Awards, 377-9214 and be sure to tell them 
to give you the Dyslexia Foundation discount. 

Page 4 Dyslexia Foundation of Memphis 

Graduates from Books 

students of the Dyslexia Foundation and I can assure you every word of her talk was absolutely true! I am sorry if 
you missed the whole evening, it was great. We had several oldie but goodie members attend to say “Hi” and 
support the Foundation. Funny, they haven’t seemed to age but I feel I have. It just goes to prove that “time 
marches on” whether you realize it or not. I feel sometimes it is marching on a little to fast and stomping all over 
my body at the same time. 

Thanks to everyone who donated items and contacted companies to donate. A special thanks goes to those who 
help set up and especially to those who stayed to help clean up afterward. We also appreciate all who attended 
and bid on the Silent Auction items. The whole evening went well and we raised almost $2,000.00! Thank you 
everyone!!! 

Dinner was from The 3 Little Pigs and was yummy as always. New Board Members were elected and some old ones 
were brave enough to remain on. Thank you all for “volunteering”. All in all, the night was wonderful and everyone 
had a memorable evening, especially me. Thanks to all of you who attended. 

God Bless You All 

Fling (Continued from page 1) 

teach you how to socialize with people. That is part of 
what the Foundation teaches. The other part is lasting 
friendship and confidence to keep trying after 
someone says no or you “trip and fall”. The Foundation 
gives smiling faces and pats on the back and people 
telling you “Well done”. It is so gratifying to have 
students who have graduated from our program come 
back and tutor or help with the auction or bring their 
children back to be students in Saturday School of 
Summer School. It is so gratifying when parents come 
and tell how well their child is doing in school, or when 
a teacher says they have seen so much improvement in 
your child and wants you to continue bring your child to 
the Foundation. Please remember that our students 
make more improvement in one week of summer than in 
a full Saturday School semester. This is mainly 
because it is an all-day program and they don’t have a 
week in between to forget what was taught. So please 
seriously consider bring your child to the Summer 
Program. They will benefit from it tremendously. 

Thanks, 
The Prez 

Prez (Continued from page 1) 

meeting is designed to answer ALL your 
questions about dyslexia, learning disabilities, 
and summer school. Even if you are not sure 
about whether your child is going to attend 
summer school or not – I think you will find 
this meeting helpful. Hope you will make your 
plans now to attend this parent meeting. 
Remember if you can come and tutor at 
summer school the cost for your child is ONLY 
$75.00 for all 4 weeks. Hope to see you at the 
meeting and at summer school. Remember, if 
you do have a question you are welcome to call 
me at 901-236-7566 or 901-671-7399.See you 
soon. 

Karen Carson, Program Director 

Summer School (Continued from page 1) 

The following student became a Math Wiz 
during the Spring Semester 

Lucas Anderson Joe Brotherton Kaycie Cook 

Robert Lewis Ava Hammond Jacob Hawks 
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Does your workplace participate in a United Way campaign? Then you 

can designate your pledge to the Dyslexia Foundation of Memphis 

through United Way’s Donor Choice Program. Simply follow the 

instructions on your pledge card, or write our name and address. Contact 

your human resources department or local United Way agency for more detailed instructions about 

giving a gift to the Dyslexia Foundation of Memphis through a United Way campaign. What a great 

way to help your company reach its 100% participation goal, make sure you know where and who 

is benefiting from your donation and helping the Foundation all at the same time. It is a win, win, 

win deal for everyone.  

If you purchase anything from Amazon.com, you can 
help us raise money to help serve more dyslexic 
children and their families without spending any extra 
money. All you need to do is signup for Amazon Smiles 
and choose Dyslexia Foundation of Memphis as your 
cause to start shopping, and raising money. Click on or 
copy the link http://smile.amazon.com/ch/23-

7420143 in your web browser and it will automatically take you to the Amazon Smiles site 
for you to set your Amazon account up to benefit the Dyslexia Foundation.  

You can shop till you drop and help the Foundation at the same time; plus the added bonus 
is it cost you nothing extra. Bookmark the link http://smile.amazon.com/ch/23-7420143 
and support us every time you shop.  Our last check from Amazon was for $227.50. Think 
what it could be if each of you used http://smile.amazon.com each time you use Amazon to 
shop. 

For the past few years, The Dyslexia Foundation has received a 
check just for some of our members using GoodSearch.com to 
search on the internet? This year, the check will be a little over 
$200.00. Just think how much we could raise if everyone started 
using www.GoodSearch.com on a regular basis.  

GoodSearch.com is a Yahoo-powered search engine that donates half its advertising revenue, 
about a penny per search, to the charities its users designate. Use it just as you would Google or 
any search engine, get quality search results from Yahoo, and watch the donations add up! 

If you shop online, GoodShop.com is a new online shopping mall which donates up to 37 percent 
of each purchase to the Foundation! Hundreds of great stores including Target, Gap, Best Buy, 
eBay, Macy's and Barnes & Noble have teamed up with GoodShop and every time you place an 
order, you’ll be supporting the Foundation. 

Just go to www.goodsearch.com and be sure to enter Dyslexia Foundation of Memphis as the 
charity you want to support. And, be sure to spread the word! This is a great way to support the 
Foundation and there is no effort involved. Just remember to always use GoodSearch.com, and 
designate the Foundation whenever you are searching or shopping on the internet. 

Here are a couple of ways to help donate to the Foundation without costing 
you any extra money. All it takes is a few minutes of your time to setup and 
then remember to use them. The Foundation received over $500.00 last year 
from these organizations with only a few members participating. Think what 
could happen if each member participated...Especially with Christmas just 
around the corner. What better ways can you think of to help your child and 
the Foundation at the same time and not cost you anything. A win, win for 
everyone. 

https://smile.amazon.com/ch/23-7420143
http://smile.amazon.com/ch/23-7420143
http://smile.amazon.com/ch/23-7420143
http://smile.amazon.com/ch/23-7420143
http://smile.amazon.com
http://smile.amazon.com/ch/23-7420143
http://www.goodsearch.com/?charityid=840583
http://www.goodsearch.com/?charityid=840583
http://www.goodsearch.com/?charityid=840583
http://www.goodsearch.com/?charityid=840583
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A big salute goes out 

to the students and 
staff who did not miss 
any Saturdays during 
the entire Spring 2018 
semester! Thanks for 
your dedication to the 
Foundation. 

Students 

Lucas Anderson Ava Hammond 

 

Tutors & Supervisors 

Sarah Carter Linda Fitzhugh 

Paula Landrum Victoria Wakefield 

Avery Williams 

We are sad to announce the loss of 
long time friend and member of the 
Foundation, Ross Landrum who passed 
into glory earlier this year. His love of 
life will be missed by all.  

Several members donated to the 
Dyslexia Foundation Scholarship Fund 

in his honor. The Foundation and his family greatly 
appreciate your generosity. 

“Nothing in this world can take the place of persistence. 

Talent will not, nothing is more common than unsuccessful people 
with talent. 

Genius will not, unrewarded genius is almost a proverb. 

Education will not, the world is full of educated derelicts. 

Persistence and Determination alone are omnipotent. 

The slogan – “Press on” has solved and always will solve the problems 
of the human race” – Calvin Coolidge 

Paul Harvey Writes:  
We tried so hard to make things better for our kids that we made them worse. For my grandchildren, I'd like better. 
I'd really like for them to know about hand me down clothes and homemade ice cream and leftover meat loaf 

sandwiches. I really would. 
I hope you learn humility by being humiliated, and that you learn honesty by being cheated. 
I hope you learn to make your own bed and mow the lawn and wash the car.  
And I really hope nobody gives you a brand-new car when you are sixteen.  
It will be good if at least one time you can see puppies born and your old dog put to sleep. 
I hope you get a black eye fighting for something you believe in. 
I hope you have to share a bedroom with your younger brother/sister. And it's all right if you have to draw a line 

down the middle of the room, but when he wants to crawl under the covers with you because he's scared, I hope 
you let him. 

When you want to see a movie and your little brother/sister wants to tag along, I hope you'll let him/her. 
I hope you have to walk uphill to school with your friends and that you live in a town where you can do it safely. 
 On rainy days when you have to catch a ride, I hope you don't ask your driver to drop you two blocks away so you 

won't be seen riding with someone as uncool as your Mom. 
If you want a slingshot, I hope your Dad teaches you how to make one instead of buying one. 
I hope you learn to dig in the dirt and read books. 
When you learn to use computers, I hope you also learn to add and subtract in your head. 
I hope you get teased by your friends when you have your first crush on a boy\girl, and when you talk back to your 

mother that you learn what ivory soap tastes like. 
May you skin your knee climbing a mountain, burn your hand on a stove and stick your tongue on a frozen 

flagpole. 
I don't care if you try a beer once, but I hope you don't like it. And, if a friend offers you dope or a joint, I hope you 

realize he is not your friend. 
I sure hope you make time to sit on a porch with your Grandma/Grandpa and go fishing with your Uncle. 
May you feel sorrow at a funeral and joy during the holidays. 
I hope your mother punishes you when you throw a baseball through your neighbor's window and that she hugs you 

and kisses you at Hanukah/Christmas time when you give her a plaster mold of your hand. 
These things I wish for you - tough times and disappointment, hard work and happiness. To me, it's the only way to 

appreciate life. 
Written with a pen. Sealed with a kiss. I'm here for you. And if I die before you do, I'll go to heaven and wait for 

you. 
Remember, we secure our friends, not by accepting favors, but by doing them. 
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The Dyslexia Foundation of Memphis  

 

Dear Parents and Tutors:  

 

We are again planning a 4 week summer program. It will be conducted week days from 8:30 a.m. to 
3:30 p.m. The program will run Monday, June 18, 2018, to Friday, July 13, 2018, at All Saints’ 
Episcopal Church, 1508 S. White Station Rd. Memphis, TN 38117.  

Workshops, which are mandatory for all personnel, will be held on June 14 & 15, 2018, from 8:30 a.m. 
to 2:00 p.m. at All Saints Episcopal Church BRING A LUNCH!!!!  

The Dyslexia Foundation’s own language curriculum is used for instruction. Students MUST take part 
in the full curriculum for the entire 4 week period, exceptions can be made by speaking with a Director..  

The following policies must be understood by all who apply to the program as tutors or students:  

1. Students who have been recommended for the program as well as those who are having trouble in 
school are welcome. Please contact a Director if you have questions about being accepted. Exceptions 
can be made. We will try to help anyone with a reading or math problem.  

2. All tutors must be sixteen years of age or older.  

3. All participants must be current members of The Dyslexia Foundation of Memphis. 
Dues are $20.00.  

4. A certain dress code will be observed by everyone.  

5. ALL WORKSHOPS ARE MANDATORY FOR ALL PERSONNEL.  

6. All personnel must fulfill all obligations as set forth in the application contract.  

Please apply for the subject you prefer to tutor: math or language. New parent-tutors 
apply only for language. The following areas require tutors:  

1. Language  

2. Math  

Workshops and daily staff meetings will provide instruction in the use of the materials. 
Supervision will be given over all areas of instruction.  

The tuition will be $600.00 per student plus a $75.00 Registration fee per student. The entire amount is 
due with the application before June 14, 2018. It cannot be refunded. Remember if you tutor, the tuition 
is waved and the cost for summer is only the $75.00 registration fee. Parents who are planning to tutor 
must fill out a tutor application and return it by June 14, 2018. Everyone needs to pay dues each year. 

All applications must be returned before June 14, 2018. If you are unable to meet this deadline please 
call and notify the Director of your intentions. Neither students nor tutor applications will be accepted 
after that date unless verbal approval has been made before the deadline. An exception will be made for 
new families who were tested during the Spring 2018 semester.  

If you have any additional questions, please contact the director before the application deadline or as 
soon as possible.  

SEND APPLICATIONS TO:  Sincerely,  

Karen Carson  Karen Carson, Director  

7532 Hatch Circle  901 337-8731  

Arlington, TN 38002  
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WAIVER OF LIABILITY 

In partial consideration of the willingness of All Saints’ Episcopal Church and the Episcopal Diocese of West 
Tennessee to allow its facility to be used by The Dyslexia Foundation of Memphis, of which my child is a 
participant, the undersigned parents or guardians of the child(ren) listed below, acknowledge that All Saints’ 
Episcopal Church and the Episcopal Diocese of West Tennessee shall be free from all liabilities and claims for 
damages and/or suits for or by reason of any injury or injuries to me, my child(ren), or property, from any 
cause or action whatsoever while in or upon the property of All Saints’ during any and all functions of The 
Dyslexia Foundation of Memphis held on said premises.  

I further agree to indemnify and hold harmless All Saints’ Episcopal Church and the Episcopal Diocese of 
West Tennessee from all liabilities, charges, expenses (including counsel fees) and cost on account of or by 
reason of any such injuries, liabilities, claims, suits or losses however occurring or damages growing out of 
same.  

 

Children: __________________________________________  

 

 _______________________________________  

 

Signed this day of___________, 20____  

 

Parent or Guardian ______________________________  

*****************************************************************************  

RELEASE 

 

I, individually, (and/or as parent, and/or guardian of the named minor) for and in consideration of the 
acceptance of my application to enter and my receiving permission from The Dyslexia Foundation of 
Memphis, hereinafter called “Foundation”, to participate in the succeeding Dyslexia Summer and/or Saturday 
School, do hereby release, remise, waive, surrender and forever discharge The Dyslexia Foundation of 
Memphis together with all of their officers, agents, officials, directors, supervisors, tutors and employees, 
collectively hereinafter called “Foundation”, from any and all liability, claims, demands, actions, or causes of 
action whatsoever arising out of or related to any injury, illness, loss or damage, including death, relating to 
participation in the succeeding Dyslexia Summer and/or Saturday School. 

 

I further agree that in the event of any injury or emergency requiring medical attention that if I am assisted by 
the Foundation in receiving treatment and willingly accept such treatment that I will in no way hold the 
Foundation responsible for the consequences of my treatment of any problem resulting there from, whether 
administered by the Foundation or a third party called by the Foundation.  Should I become unconscious or 
unable to give my consent for medical treatment and it becomes necessary for the Foundation to render 
assistance or have a third party administer medical treatment, I agree not to hold the Foundation responsible 
for the consequences of my injuries or any claims, losses or damages arising there from.  I further agree that I 
will be responsible for any medical bills incurred in my treatment, and will not hold the Foundation 
responsible therefore. 

 

Student(s) and/or Tutor(s) name(s):  ___________________________________________________________ 

 

Signature of parent(s) if under 18:  ________________________________________   Date: ______________ 
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Dyslexia Foundation of Memphis 
Summer Student Application 

 

Name _____________________________  Birth Date      /      /        Sex ______ Grade ______ 

 Completing current school year 

School _______________________________ Dominant Hand ____________ Glasses Yes / No 
 

Name ______________________________  Birth Date       /      /        Sex ____ Grade _______ 
 

School _______________________________ Dominant Hand ____________ Glasses Yes / No 
 

Parents Name ________________________________________ Telephone   (       )                     . 
 

Address______________________________________________________________________________ 

                     (Street)                                                (City)                      (State)          (ZIP + 4) 

E Mail Address __________________________________________________________________ 
 

My child has permission to be given (if needed):   Tylenol Yes/No 
 

Please list any allergies or other medical information that might be needed: 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

Has your child been tested and recommended for admission into this program? _Yes / No 
 

If so, Where? ___________________________________ Year? ______________________ 

To be a current member of the Dyslexia Foundation, a yearly dues fee of $20.00 per family is necessary. If you 
have not already paid for the year, please enclose a separate check for dues ($20.00).  Make this check payable to: 
Dyslexia Foundation of Memphis. 
 

Enclose the Registration Fee for each child with the application to hold your child’s place in our program. The 
tuition is due at the beginning of the fall semester or alternate arrangements can be made by contacting a Director. 

If Parent, Friend or Sibling (16 or Older) Can Tutor:  

 Registration fee $75.00, Tuition is waved for a total of $75.00 + Dues 

If Parent, Friend or Sibling Can Not Tutor  

 Registration fee $75.00, Tuition $600.00, for a total of $675.00 + Dues 

Dues $20.00 Yearly  

 Fees are not refundable 

Signature of Parent and/or Guardian _____________________________________   Date: _____________ 

_ _ _ Return Applications by Specified Deadline _ _ _ 

 
Notice of Nondiscriminatory Policy as to students: The program admits students of any race, color, national and 
ethnic origin to all the rights, privileges, programs, and activities generally accorded or made available to students 
in the program.  It does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national and ethnic origin in administration of 
its educational policies, or other programs. 

Emergency Contact Information: Name: ___________________________________________ 

Relationship: ___________________________________    Phone Number: _______________ 
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Dyslexia Foundation of Memphis 

Tutor Application 

Name _______________________________________   Social Security # ______________________ 

             (Last)                (First)                     (Middle) 

 

Address _________________________________________________________________________ 

                    (Street)                                                (City)                      (State)          (ZIP + 4) 

 

Telephone (       )                                                           Date of Birth        /        /           Sex _________ 

 

E  Mail Address ___________________________________________________________________ 

 

Please describe any previous experience working with children: ______________________________ 

 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

To be a current member of the Dyslexia Foundation, a yearly dues fee of $20.00 per family is necessary. If you 
have not already paid for the year, please enclose a check for dues ($20.00).  Make this check payable to: 
Dyslexia Foundation of Memphis. 

 

Please read carefully before signing: 

I hereby make application for employment as a tutor in the Dyslexia Foundation of Memphis program.  I understand that 

I am required to attend all training workshops without compensation.  This application, if accepted, is binding only as 

long as I perform satisfactory service as a tutor.  If I do not meet the requirements for attendance and services, a loss of 

pay will result.  Hired tutors will be paid by the day at monthly intervals. 

 

Signature of Applicant: _________________________________ Date _________________________ 

 

I have tutored: Math ____ Language ____ Social Studies ____ 

 Social Values ____ Auditory _____ Small Group Reading ____ 

None of the above ____ 

= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = == = = = = = = = = = = = = = =  

The following is for hired tutors only: Please list two references. 

 

Name _______________________________________________________________ 

 

Address _______________________________________   Telephone _______________ 

 

Name __________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address _______________________________________   Telephone _______________ 

= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = == = = = = = = = = = = = = = =  

Emergency Contact Information: Name: ___________________________________________ 

 

Relationship: ___________________________________    Phone Number: _______________ 

 

To be read and signed by parent of tutors under 18 years of age: 

I hereby agree to support my child in his/her commitment to the Dyslexia Foundation.  I am aware that this is a one-to-

one tutoring situation and that he/she is required to be present every day. 

 

Signature of Parent or Guardian ___________________________________________ 

Return Applications by Specified Deadline 



Cook Book Order Form 

To order by phone call 337-8731 
 

Name: _________________________________        Phone: _____________________________ 

 

Address: ________________________________________ 

 

City: _________________________________    State: ______    ZIP: ____________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To view 
any of the items, please check our website, www.memphisdyslexia.org 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT 
 

     

Qty Description Size Price Total 

  Classic Dyslexia Foundation Cook Book    $12.00    

  "See What It's Done For Me" T-Shirt   $12.00    

  "Famous Dyslexics" T-Shirt   $12.00    

  "Famous Dyslexics" Apron   $12.00    

  "Famous Dyslexics" Tote Bag (18” X 16”)   $12.00    

          

  Please include $3.00 per item for S & H     

    Total Due   

 If you order 3 or more items, they are $10.00 each   

http://www.memphisdyslexia.org

